
 ORDER LIST

                         MONDAY, APRIL 4, 1994

                        ORDERS IN PENDING CASES

 No.      JOHN BYRD V. OHIO

              The motion for leave to proceed in forma

               pauperis without an affidavit of indigency 
executed

               by Jay D. Scott is granted.

 No.      GEORGE KOST V. UNITED STATES

                    The motion to direct the Clerk to file a 

               petition for a writ of certiorari out-of-time is

               denied.

 No.      RALPH L. FULLER V. NORFOLK SOUTHERN CORP.

                    The motion to direct the Clerk to file a

               petition for a writ of certiorari out-of-time

               is denied.

 D-1351    IN THE MATTER OF WILLIAM H. C. VENABLE

                    William H. C. Venable, of Richmond, Virginia,

               having requested to resign as a member of the Bar 
of

               this Court, it is ordered that his name be 
stricken from

               the roll of attorneys admitted to practice before 
the



               Bar of this Court. The Rule to Show Cause, 
heretofore

               issued on January 10, 1994, is hereby discharged.

 D-1377    IN THE MATTER OF DISBARMENT OF JEFFREY DALE SPENCE

                    It is ordered that Jeffrey Dale Spence, of 
Seattle,

               Washington, be suspended from the practice of law 
in

               this Court and that a rule issue, returnable 
within

               forty days, requiring him to show cause why he 
should

               not be disbarred from the practice of law in this 
Court.

 D-1378    IN THE MATTER OF DISBARMENT OF JULIUS JENNINGS WADE, 
JR.

                    It is ordered that Julius Jennings Wade, Jr.,
of

               Charlotte, North Carolina, be suspended from the

               practice of law in this Court and that a rule 
issue,

               returnable within forty days, requiring him to 
show

               cause why he should not be disbarred from the 
practice

               of law in this Court.

 D-1379    IN THE MATTER OF DISBARMENT OF MARK G. FRESCO



                    It is ordered that Mark G. Fresco, of Spring

               Valley, New York, be suspended from the practice 
of law

               in this Court and that a rule issue, returnable 
within

               forty days, requiring him to show cause why he 
should

               not be disbarred from the practice of law in this 
Court.

 D-1380    IN THE MATTER OF DISBARMENT OF ARTHUR BRYAN COOPER

                    It is ordered that Arthur Bryan Cooper, of 
Eaton

               Town, New Jersey, be suspended from the practice 
of law

               in this Court and that a rule issue, returnable 
within

               forty days, requiring him to show cause why he 
should

               not be disbarred from the practice of law in this 
Court.

 92-1920   LIVADAS, KAREN V. AUBRY, LLOYD, ETC.

                    The motion of the Solicitor General for leave
to

               participate in oral argument as amicus curiae and 
for

               divided argument is granted. The motion of the 
Solicitor



               General to permit Malcolm L. Stewart, Esquire, to

               present oral argument pro hac vice is granted.

 93-518    DOLAN, FLORENCE V. TIGARD, OREGON

                    The motion of respondent for leave to file a

               supplemental brief after argument is granted.

 93-880    MADSEN, JUDY, ET AL. V. WOMEN'S HEALTH CENTER, ET AL.

                    The motion of the Solicitor General for leave
to

               participate in oral argument as amicus curiae and 
for

               divided argument is granted.

                           CERTIORARI GRANTED

 93-1251   SHALALA, SEC. OF H&HS V. GUERNSEY MEM. HOSPITAL

                    The petition for a writ of certiorari is 
granted.

 93-1103   DUBUQUE PACKING CO., INC. V. UFCW, LOCAL 150-A, ET AL.

                    The petition for a writ of certiorari is 
granted.

               Justice Ginsburg took no part in the consideration
or

               decision of this petition.

 93-1128   BROWN, SEC. VETERANS AFFAIRS V. GARDNER, FRED P.

                    The motion of respondent for leave to proceed
in

               forma pauperis is granted. The petition for a writ
of



               certiorari is granted.

 93-1286   AMERICAN AIRLINES, INC. V. WOLENS, MYRON, ET AL.

                    The motion of Air Transport Association of 
America

               for leave to file a brief as amicus curiae is 
granted.

               The petition for a writ of certiorari is granted.

 93-7407   O'NEAL, ROBERT V. MORRIS, WARDEN

                    The motion of petitioner for leave to proceed
in

               forma pauperis is granted. The petition for a writ
of 

               certiorari is granted limited to Question 2 
presented

               by the petition.

                           CERTIORARI DENIED

 93-1055   SHANE, LEONARD V. RESOLUTION TRUST CORP.

 93-1062   RECALL '92, INC., ET AL. V. EDWARDS, GOV. OF LA, ET 
AL.

 93-1070   SKIPPER, BOB, ETC. V. REUTER, KIM

 93-1124   AR PEACE CTR., ET AL. V. AR DEPT. OF POLLUTION CTRL.

 93-1198 ) ROSS, STEVEN, ET AL. V. ZVI TRADING CORP., ET AL.
         )
 93-1357 ) ZVI TRADING CORP., ET AL. V. ROSS, STEVEN, ET AL.

 93-1278   BERKS COUNTY, PA, ET AL. V. MURTAGH, MERRY, ET AL.

 93-1283   CINEL, DINO V. LOUISIANA



 93-1291   FLACK, GENE V. CALIFORNIA

 93-1292   PURIFICATO, WILLIAM, ET AL. V. CIR

 93-1294   GIBSON, GRAYDON, ET AL. V. DALLAS COUNTY ED. DISTRICT

 93-1296   DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, ET AL. V. KATTAN, SARAH, ETC., 
ET AL.

 93-1297   LeBLANC, THEODORE V. GREAT AMERICAN INSURANCE CO.

 93-1298   HALL, WILLIAM, ET AL. V. MARTIN, JIMMIE LYNN, ET AL.

 93-1299   SUNDANCE CRUISES, ET AL. V. AMERICAN BUREAU OF 
SHIPPING

 93-1300   SELLICK EQUIPMENT, INC. V. BOUTTE, JOSEPH

 93-1302   BEARD, JAMES V. WEST, SEC. OF THE ARMY

 93-1303   CHICAGO TRUCK DRIVERS, ET AL V. SLOTKY, FERN

 93-1306   CONVERTINO, MARK V. WRIGHT, WARDEN, ET AL.

 93-1308   CORN, HERMAN V. LAUDERDALE LAKES, FLORIDA

 93-1309   LOUIS DREYFUS CORP., ET AL. V. EBANKS, DAVIS, ET AL.

 93-1312   AUTHEMENT, ELAINE, ET AL. V. CITGO PETROLEUM CORP.

 93-1321   FUTUREGRAPHICS, LTD. V. EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY

 93-1332   VANOVER, JIM, ET AL. V. LAMPKIN, MONIQUE, ET AL.

 93-1336   ROGERS, GORDON V. CIR

 93-1343   YATER, DAVID, ET UX. V. HANCOCK CTY. PLANNING COMMN.

 93-1345   MADONIA, VIRGINIA V. BLUE CROSS AND BLUE SHIELD

 93-1382   CRAIG, WILLIAM V. UNITED STATES

 93-1396   COSTANZ, FRANK V. UNITED STATES

 93-1417   LIPOVSKY, BORIS V. CARTER, ZACHARY, ETC.



 93-1419   DODDS, MARY V. CIGNA SECURITIES, ET AL.

 93-6555   RASHEED-BEY, TAAJWAR V. DeBRUYN, COMM., IN DOC

 93-6630   MURPHY, JAMES L. V. UNITED STATES

 93-6655   HINKLE, JACKIE V. COLLINS, DIR., TX DCJ, ET AL

 93-7028   NELSON, CARL V. JONES, STEPHANIE T.

 93-7031   MARSHALL, EDDIE LEE V. LYNN, SEC., LA DOC, ET AL.

 93-7066   HAIN, SCOTT A. V. OKLAHOMA

 93-7148   KELLOM, OSCAR V. SHELLEY, NICHOLAS, ET AL.

 93-7228   EDWARDS, CALVIN C. V. UNITED STATES

 93-7380   BROWN, PHILLIP CHARLES V. TWO UNKNOWN MARSHALS

 93-7410   MEULI, GENE E. V. UNITED STATES

 93-7454   FOUCHE, PIERRE V. UNITED STATES

 93-7455   HAYES, DEMETRIUS J. V. UNITED STATES

 93-7477   VICKERY, ROBERT V. UNITED STATES

 93-7507   PHILLIPS, ZOLTON V. UNITED STATES

 93-7526   WASHINGTON, PATRICK E. V. UNITED STATES

 93-7569   ANGLERO, JERRY V. UNITED STATES

 93-7670   DANZEY, RICKEY V. UNITED STATES

 93-7678   LICON-HERNANDEZ, VALENTE V. UNITED STATES

 93-7700   CUIE, JEROME ENRICO V. UNITED STATES

 93-7701   MOLEY, SEAMUS V. UNITED STATES

 93-7710   SANCHEZ, ENRIQUE V. MARTINEZ, R.

 93-7783   ESTES, NEWTON C. V. VAN DER VEUR, WARDEN

 93-7813   ADAMS, CARL B. V. UNITED STATES



 93-7820   WATSON, JOHNNY BELL V. MORRIS, DOROTHY, ET AL.

 93-7821   STATON, HAROLD V. VAUGHN, WARDEN, ET AL.

 93-7829   KIBBE, ROGER R. V. CALIFORNIA

 93-7832   PHILLIPS, CHERIE V. GANJOO, DIDA K., ET AL.

 93-7834   PLATSKY, HENRY V. KILPATRICK, DORIS, ET AL.

 93-7835   McGUFFEY, KENNETH E. V. GA ADVOCACY OFFICE, ET AL.

 93-7836   McCAMPBELL, THOMAS V. GRIMES, STEPHEN H.

 93-7837   WARREN, STEVEN V. CALIFORNIA

 93-7841   HUNT, KENNETH L. V. MURRAY, DIR., VA DOC

 93-7843   ROBINSON, MARCIAL V. STOCK, WARDEN, ET AL.

 93-7859   VAILUU, RAY ROME V. CALIFORNIA

 93-7860   WINKLER, RICHARD V. KEANE, SUPT., SING SING

 93-7861   WRIGHT, BETTY DOVE V. MARSHALL, MARK, ET AL.

 93-7862   TERIO, VINCENT V. TERIO, VIOLET

 93-7864   SUDA, LILA GILBERT V. BRENNER, LOIS, ET AL.

 93-7866   WILLIAMS, SALADIN V. CALIFORNIA

 93-7868   BARQUET, GARY P. V. MAASS, SUPT., OR STATE PEN.

 93-7869   BEDFORD, JERRY V. UNITED STATES

 93-7872   LaBOY, PLACIDO V. PUCINSKI, AURELIA

 93-7875   McMAHON, PATRICK R. V. BANK OF AMERICA

 93-7877   HAWKINS, ANDRE L. V. CODY, WARDEN

 93-7882   JIMENEZ, PABLO R. V. MGM

 93-7884   BAGLEY, CHARLES A. V. CALIFORNIA



 93-7886   ASKEW, FRANK W. V. TUCKER, GOV. OF AR, ET AL.

 93-7887   MORAN, GUILLERMO V. UNITED STATES

 93-7892   STEEL, JOHN V. WACHTLER, SOL, ET AL.

 93-7903   EPPS, BRETT V. COUGHLIN, COMMR., NY DOC

 93-7918   LEWIS, MANUEL V. RICHMOND CITY POLICE, ET AL.

 93-7928   CHILTON, THOMAS A. V. MURRAY, DIR., VA DOC, ET AL.

 93-7940   NIELSEN, EDWARD S. V. UNITED STATES

 93-7941   REYES, MARCIAL V. WEIMER, HELEN, ET AL.

 93-7952   MURRAY, TERESIA V. UNITED STATES

 93-7959   SANCHEZ, JUAN ARON SOTELO V. UNITED STATES

 93-7961   STROUD, JERRY LEE V. UNITED STATES

 93-7978   MONISH, AUBREY R. V. UNITED STATES

 93-7996   TSCHIDA, DAVID V. SHALALA, SEC., H&HS

 93-8002   STOCKDALE, MARTIN TEMPLETON V. UNITED STATES

 93-8018   CALDWELL, LAWRENCE V. KRONER, LAWRENCE, ET AL.

 93-8020   CONTRERAS, GERARDO I. V. CALIFORNIA

 93-8022   TRAN, SON T. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8043   CAUSEY, MICHAEL V. UNITED STATES

 93-8071   CASTRO, JAIR V. UNITED STATES

 93-8073   WALL, BEVERLY DIANE V. UNITED STATES

 93-8077   HOLTHAUS, KENNETH J. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8078   HAYS, CAROL A. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8080   JIMENEZ, SARAGOSA V. UNITED STATES

 93-8084   RUBINSTEIN, NINA V. DEPT. OF THE NAVY



 93-8086   ANDRUS, HAROLD YOUNG V. UNITED STATES

 93-8087   CABRERA, CHRISTIAN MICHAEL V. UNITED STATES

 93-8088   SLADE, CALVIN V. UNITED STATES

 93-8090   WALDEN, HAROLD JOSEPH V. UNITED STATES

 93-8093   BARNES, DARRIS D. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8094   HONEYCUTT, RICK S. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8099   ERWIN, BONNIE B. V. USDC ND TX

 93-8106   CHESNEY, ROBERT V. UNITED STATES

 93-8110   FOXWORTH, MITCHELL V. UNITED STATES

 93-8111   GALEANO, JESUS, ET AL. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8112   GARRIS, KENNETH L. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8119   DAVIDSON, RANDALL L. V. UNITED STATES

 93-8171   MILLER, GEORGE V. UNITED STATES

 93-8174   ROMERO, FERDINAND V. UNITED STATES

 93-8176   CLARK, JEFFREY V. UNITED STATES

 93-8178   BAILEY, LASCELLE NOWEL V. UNITED STATES

                    The petitions for writs of certiorari are 
denied.

 93-785    LANGE, ROBERT V. LANGE, ELIZABETH

 93-1252   OKLAHOMA V. HAIN, SCOTT ALLEN

                    The motions of respondents for leave to 
proceed in



               forma pauperis are granted. The petitions for 
writs of

               certiorari are denied.

 93-987    McREADY, EDWARD V. BREEDEN, CHAIRMAN, SEC

                    The petition for a writ of certiorari is 
denied.

               Justice Ginsburg took no part in the consideration
or

               decision of this petition.

 93-8039   BROWN, MARCUS V. UNITED STATES
 (A-682)
                    The application for stay addressed to Justice

               Blackmun and referred to the Court is denied. The

               petition for a writ of certiorari is denied.

 93-1141   MU'MIN, DAWUD V. MURRAY, DIR., VA CORRECTIONS

 93-6862   NETHERY, STEPHEN RAY V. COLLINS, DIR., TX DOJ

 93-7726   COMER, ROBERT C. V. ARIZONA

 93-7780   DAVIS, DON WILLIAM V. ARKANSAS

                    The petitions for writs of certiorari are 
denied.

               Justice Blackmun dissenting:

                    Adhering to my view that the death penalty 
cannot

               be imposed fairly within the constraints of our

               Constitution, see my dissent in Callins v. 
Collins, 510

               U.S. ___, ___ (1994), I would grant certiorari and



               vacate the death sentences in these cases.

                           PROHIBITION DENIED

 93-7809   IN RE CHARLOTTE BENNETT 

                    The petition for a writ of prohibition is 
denied.

                           REHEARINGS DENIED

 93-970    DiCICCO, JOSEPH V. TREMBLAY, ROBERT

 93-6820   MOSES, WILLIAM ISOM V. UNITED STATES

                    The petitions for rehearing are denied.

                         MOTIONS FOR ADMISSION

                    The written motions for admission of the 
following

               lawyers to the Bar of this Court are granted:


